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Dear Parents, 
 
Grade 7 and 8 École OLPH students have the privilege to leave school grounds during 
lunch recess.  Every time you would like your child to have this privilege, please complete 
the form below and hand it to the office for the day they would like to leave school grounds. 
 
Please note that even when students are off campus during lunch, they are expected to 
conduct themselves according to school guidelines.  If students fail to meet that behavior 
standard, the privilege to leave grounds will be revoked. 
 
Please note that text messages, phone calls or any other method of messaging will not 
count as permission to leave school grounds. 
 
Permission to leave École Our Lady of Perpetual Help Catholic School grounds for 

the date of: ____________________________ 

 
My child ___________________________________ is allowed to leave École Our Lady  
 please print child’s first and last name 

of Perpetual Help Catholic School, School grounds on ___________________ to go to  
 Date 
______________________________________. 
 
 
Parent Name: ________________________________ 
   please print 
 
 
Parent Signature: _______________________________ 
 
 
Parent Phone Number: ____________________________ 
 
 
Please Note: 

 The student is to bring the note to the office, and check back in to the office when 
he/she returns. 

 If your child returns late to school after leaving school grounds, they will not be 
allowed to leave school grounds again. 

 Text messages and emails will not be accepted as permission to leave school 
grounds. 


